‘Saddle a Hawg and Save a Dog’

The Randolph County
Animal Shelter is happy to
announce a new and excit-
ing event! The shelter staff
got creative with ideas while
talking about an interest
shared among some of them
and their family members.

Thus, the first “Saddle A
Hawg and Save A Dog Fun-
raiser” for the Randolph
County Animal Shelter was
created for Saturday, Aug. 30.

Amy Adamson, shelter
manager, and her husband,
Tim, maintenance technician,
are avid motorcyclists. Brad
Kilgore, kennel technician,
and his wife also enjoy rid-
ing motorcycles. Liz Sanford,
kennel manager, saw her dad,
Joey Randall, ride for years as
well. Brad and Tim have been
riders for over 20 years and
enjoy doing group rides.

The event will start at
Lakeside Marina and trek
over lovely Cheaha State
Park. Everyone will return
to the Marina where there
will be games, animals to
pet and adopt, food, drinks,
prize drawings, and fun for
all ages. Drawings are $1.

Early registration is $25
for single or double riders.
Stop by the RCAS office
on Animal Shelter Road in
Wedowee. For information
the phone number is 256-
357-0101. You can also reg-
ister for $30 the morning of

Ist Annual
Saddle A Hawg

And Save A Dog

The front of the bike shirt, which is $15 for all sizes.
There are limited quantities, so if you want one call
Randolph County Animal Shelter to order now 256-
357-0101. These are Gildan 90 percent cotton and 10

percent polyester.

the ride. Register from 9:30
a.m. until 10:30. Kickstands
are up at 11 a.m. sharp.
T-shirts will be available
for purchase as well. Spon-
sors will be listed on the
back. If you are interested in
being a sponsor or donating
items for the drawings, con-
tact the shelter. All proceeds
benefit the animals, and it
will be a great opportunity
to get your business name

associated with a great event
and organization.

All proceeds benefit the
animals at the Randolph
County Animal Shelter.

Anyone interested in vol-
unteering will be welcome,
just contact the shelter for
information.  Information
will also be posted on the
shelter’s Facebook page.



